Salt Lake City has received a request from Jake Williams of JCI Inc., requesting approval to vacate
(or give up public ownership of) an alley located to the south of 269 W. Brooklyn Avenue. The alley
starts at Washington Street and runs west approximately 265’ feet and is 15’ wide. If approved, this
alley would be divided and sold to the abutting property owners. The purpose of the alley vacation
would be to accommodate the development of a new affordable housing project.



